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Robert L. Stone to Jacob Stone and Beatrice Stone 

Marianas Islands, 8 April, 1945. 

Autograph letter signed, 2 pages + envelope. 

 

 

[Draft Created by Crowdsourcing] 

The Marinas  

April 8th, 1945 

Dear Dad & Bee — 

You've been swell about keeping me in letters at nearly every mail call. Just have time to dash 

off a page or so, although my news is scarce. 

Ran down to see Barry again early in the week and as always he is fine. He thought he'd be 

leaving for the states any day so far all I know he may be on his way home. 

Many thanks for mailing me the various clippings and transcript from Williams, Dad. I'm eagarly 

[sic] awaiting for the package with the bay rum in it. Think I'll save it for the day we land on our 

40th. 

You asked if I'd seen Mr. Petersen, that friend of Eddie's. Well, he didn't come around but some 

Capt. brought me a box of chocolates from Eddie with a note on it. It seems 

 

[2] 

that Mr. Petersen never got to the island I'm on. Anyhoo, I got the chocolates but didn't see him. 

The missions are coming very slowly and we've not got thirty-seven under the old belt. These 

last few don't give you a minutes rest. That's about all for now. 

Best love — 

Bobby 

 

[envelope] 

Lt. Robert L. Stone 0-696041 

431st Bomb Sqdn. 11th Group (H) 

APO 246 ℅ Postmaster 

San Francisco, Cal. 

 

Mr. J. C. Stone 

375 Park Avenue 

New York City (22) 

N.Y 
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